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Potentate’s Message 
  Nobles and Ladies, 

I can't believe it's that Ɵme of year where you have to 

plan a few changes of clothes just to make it through one 

day. I leŌ for town this week and it was in the high 40's 

and by the Ɵme I got done running around it was in the 

80's. The farmer's almanac says were due for that white 

stuff, the word starts with an S and rhymes with grow, on 

or about our third quarterly meeƟng on the 22nd of Octo-

ber. I won't tempt weather fate, but it is geƫng to be 

that Ɵme of year. We have had a really acƟve summer 

with parades, cornhole, barbecues, picnics, and quite a 

few shared events with other masonic bodies. As we all 

take a collecƟve breath and relax for a minute, I wanted 

to keep in our thoughts that we have a few important 

events coming up before Santa comes to bring Holiday 

cheer.  

 

November 11th and 12th will be the Joint Ceremonial with 

El KaƟf in Spokane and we have planned on 3 to 4 new 

Nobles joining us in the fesƟviƟes. Lady Elle and I are 

working with our Counterparts at El KaƟf, Ill. Sir JusƟn 

and First Lady Shannon Hughes to coordinate our efforts. 

If you would like to help with this event, please let us 

know soon. If any clubs or units have candidates that are 

on the fence or close, we need to get the peƟƟons com-

pleted in Ɵme to be voted on at the October stated 

meeƟng. This is shaping up to be a great event and will 

have a few guests flying in from Imperial to help us wel-

come all the new Nobles. We were hoping for more new 

Nobles from Calam but we will redouble our efforts for 

next year. Membership is truly a marathon, and it will 

take several years for us to reverse our current trend. 

Our upcoming leadership is leaning forward to conƟnue 

our efforts so that we can conƟnue well into the future. 

The Blue Lodges in North Idaho are reaping some of the 

benefits of the ongoing populaƟon influx and I spoke 

with several new Masons that have an interest in joining 

us soon.  

 

 



Potentate’s Message 
 

 

October 22nd is our stated meeƟng at the CDA Shrine 

Club event center. Lady Elle wanted me to remind every-

one about the boƩle aucƟon and to make sure you bring 

a boƩle of something and bring your dollar bills. The last 

boƩle aucƟon we aƩended with the Lewiston Nile Ladies 

resulted in us bringing home some freeze dried skiƩles, a 

coffee mug, some wine, and some hand soap. It really 

can be a lot of fun. We will also be hosƟng the new do-

nor development director from the Spokane Shriners 

Hospital, Bill Gross. Bill will be doing a short presentaƟon 

on the Hospitals fundraising efforts and answering any 

quesƟons any of us might have. I have met Bill several 

Ɵmes at the Hospital Board meeƟngs and have been ex-

tremely impressed with his efforts in his short Ɵme with 

us. We also have a few important pieces of business to 

vote on including a potenƟal dues increase and an en-

dowment fund for Calam Temple. I would appreciate it if 

you could make the Ɵme to join us to parƟcipate in the 

business of our Temple. I am conscious of everyone's 

Ɵme and will push to minimize the amount we spend on 

the meeƟng so we can enjoy the boƩle aucƟon and 

lunch aŌerwards. We also have a few Calam Shriner Ties 

and the necklaces for the First Ladies project if you have-

n't purchased one.  

 

Lady Elle and I are excited to head to Vegas for the 

Shriners Childrens Open PGA Tournament. By the Ɵme 

you read this I will most likely be trying to avoid second 

degree burns in the Vegas sun while Marshalling hole 16. 

We will also be enjoying fun and fellowship with 14 other 

adventurous souls to catch a concert or two and enjoy 

the company of Shriners from all over the world. Thank 

you to everyone that is able to join us.  

 

Lastly, I would like to thank our Recorders Assistant, Liz 

WestacoƩ, for hiƫng the ground running this year and 

just doing an amazing job taking care of everything in our 

front office. If you have been informed of an event, en-

joyed the clarion, used the website, or received any mail 

from Calam then you have Liz to thank. She takes such 

good care of us and we are lucky to have her.  

 

UnƟl we meet again, stay safe and healthy! 

 

DusƟn Haƞield 

Calam Shriners 

Potentate 2022 

 

Elle Haƞield 

First Lady 2022 



 

Hot off the Recorder’s Desk 



A Note from the Legion of Honor Commander:  
 

 

Hello Brother Legionnaires and Nobles: 

We will again meet at  9 a.m. at the American Legion 
in Post Falls on October 16th. Evidently  members for-
got about the meeƟng.  I was the only one for break-
fast.  They have a great breakfast at the American Le-
gion an only $8 all you can eat.   Nobles are invited. It 
is not a closed meeƟng in a separate room.   Good 
Ɵme to bring the wife to have a breakfast and not 
have to make it for you at home. 

 Karts are sƟll up for sale for $300.  Let's keep them in 
the Shrine organizaƟon.  Call Jerry or me if interested. 
We are asking all lodges and clubs to consider buying 
two karts for parades.  The pandemic  screwed up all 
the parades.   Next year let's get out to the parades 
and drive karts and help on the flag sales.  Being in the 
parades are a lot of fun.  Kids line the streets to high 
five kart drivers and enjoy seeing us buss around.    

Jerry has suggested a fund raiser of selling dry goods.  
He is checking on purchase of 2 or 3 lb. bags of lenƟls, 
split peas and beans.  These will keep for a long Ɵme.  
Will let you know if it will work or not.  We are trying 
to figure what profits we could make.  Again, if it is a 
go, we need members to buy and sell.    

For Legionnaires:  We STILL would like to print for the 
Shrine members something fun, exciƟng, dangerous, 
love story about you, or whatever  when you were in 
the service. You heard from me and Johnson so let's 
hear from  you.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This also is a reminder of High 12 meeƟng on the last 
Monday at 11 AM.  Check with Wally Adams  208-661-
1503.  LocaƟon at the Best Western Coeur d'Alene Inn 
on Appleway.  

 

Robert Green, Commander    

208-777-5406 or  

208-773-3274 

 

Jerry Johnson,  Adjutant         

208-661-3586  



Sharing from... 







Calam’s 2022 Schedule   
Date Event LocaƟon 

October 

2-9 Shriners Hospitals Open 
Golf Tournament 

Las Vegas 

14-15 NW York Rite Department 
Conference 

Boise 

22 Calam Quarterly mtg CDASC 

22 Dart Tournament Lewiston 

   
   

23 Masonic Friendship Day See flyer 



 



NOTE: Clarion  submissions should be  
submitted NLT the 20th of  the month prior to desired month of  publication.  

(Please contact your Club/unit 
before attending) 

CLUB MEETINGS, DATES, TIMES 
and LOCATIONS 

__________________________ 
CDA Shrine Club meets the third  

WEDNESDAY of each month; 5:00 PM 
CDASC Building,  

1250 W Lancaster Rd,  
Hayden, ID 

__________________________ 
Latah Shrine Club meets the fourth 
THURSDAY of each month.   

__________________________ 
Lewis/Clark Shrine Club meets the third 

WEDNESDAY of each month.  
__________________________ 

Moyie Shrine Club meets the first  
WEDNESDAY of  each month. 

__________________________ 
Panhandle Shrine Club 

 

__________________________ 
Shoshone Shrine Club meets the first 

WEDNESDAY of each month.  At 5:30 PM at 
the Cataldo Lodge Building. 

__________________________ 
St. Maries Shrine Club meets in the first 

THURSDAY of each month at 6:30 at the St. 
Maries Masonic Lodge building prior to the Blue 

Lodge monthly meeting.  

Calam’s 2022 Divan & Contact: 
 

Potentate– DusƟn Haƞield 208-819-3580 
dbhaƞield@outlook.com 
Chief Rabban-Matt Plemmons 206-962-
1025 meplemmons@gmail.com  
Assistant Rabban– Ken Buckner 208-791-
5195 kgbb2buckner@yahoo.com 
High Priest & Prophet-Dan Bundy 208-305-
7116 bundandy@hotmail.com 
Oriental Guide- Loren Knight  
208-625-0500  lorenknight@usa.com 
AcƟng Recorder– Jim Logan, PP 208-310-
1082  Jim_logan@hotmail.com 
Treasurer-  Jeff Rowden 208-790-1704 
jeffrowden71@gmail.com 
1st Ceremonial Master–Dan McDaniel208
-597-7516 danmcdaniel1@gmail.com 
2nd Ceremonial Master- Maurice Simmons 
208-627-9569 mdsimmons724@gmail.com 
Marshall– Kevin Mize 601-517-3564 
kevin.mize.1974@gmail.com 
Captain of the Guard– Bucky Finley  
208-661-8761 owbfinley@aol.com 
Outer Guard– Jack Nelson 208-641-9632 
k.momnel@gmail.com 
Chaplain– Wayne Heath 208-791-9509 
heath83537@gmail.com 
Hospital Chairman– Kirk Ross, PP 208-746
-0848 kirkmross@yahoo.com 
Fundraising Chairman– Jeff Rowden 208-
790-1704 jeffrowden71@gmail.com 
Membership Chair-Matt Plemmons 206-
962-1025 meplemmons@gmail.com  
Circus Chair– Kirk Ross, PP 208-746-0848 
kirkmross@yahoo.com 
Office Manager & Clarion Editor– Liz 
Westacott, 208-743-6916 
calamlizw@gmail.com 




